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As a member of the Search Committee for the AD and a member of the ULAA Board, I am 
confident that due diligence was observed in both the hire of our permanent Athletics 
Director/Vice President and our new Men's Basketball Coach.  Vince Tyra has agreed to visit the 
Faculty Senate at the earliest opportunity in order to discuss his long term business plan and his 
vision of shared responsibility with the faculty.    
 
Meanwhile, I hope you will join me in welcoming Chris Mack, in thanking David Padgett, and in 
saluting Jeff Walz and the Women's Basketball Team for taking us to the Final Four and giving 
us much pleasure and pride.   
 
CAP continues to work on its End of Year Questionnaire for Student Athletes and its Annual 
Review of Athletic Academic Functions.  The year is quickly drawing to a close, and despite the 
many bumps in the road, our student-athletes have fared well.  In my next report I will share 
the many accolades that our various teams have earned during 2017-2018. 
 
Respectfully yours, 
Prof. Elaine Wise, FAR 
 
 


